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Montenegro warmly welcomes distinguished Delegation of the Republic of Moldova. 
Montenegro welcomes commitment of the Government of Moldova to establish a new human rights action plan and coordinating body under the auspices of Prime Minister’s Office to monitor the progress on human rights protection. We recognize the high level of cooperation with the special procedures and commend the continued dialogue with the Office of the High Commissioner.
Although progress has been made in combating discrimination, we noted concerns of the CEDAW Committee about the insufficient implementation of laws aimed at the elimination of discrimination against women. We would highly appreciate if the Delegation can elaborate on concrete activities undertaken to ensure the effective implementation of the existed legislation in order to reduce gender inequalities, as well as on to mainstream the gender dimension into all sectoral policies and strategies.

Montenegro welcomes the establishment of the Council on the Prevention and Elimination of Discrimination and Ensuring Equality and would like to encourage the Government to strengthen further efforts to promote and defend the rights of stigmatized groups such as LGBTI persons, Roma, persons living with HIV/AIDS and persons with disabilities.
Montenegro makes following recommendations:

1. To ratify the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence; 
2. To ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.
Thank you.
